
MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 
 

September 05, 2012 

 

The Municipal Golf Course Advisory Board held its monthly meeting on Wednesday, 

September 5, 2012 at 3:00 p.m. in the Community Services conference room.  Board 

members present were Phil Gage, Brad Wilson, Jack Taylor, Petty Hunter, and Lawayne 

Harris.  Absent were Chris Priddy and Scott Findley.  Others present included Dave Hand 

Golf Supervisor.  Community Services staff present were Lesli Andrews, Assistant 

Director; Kelly Messer, Legal and Linda Hansen, Executive Secretary. 

 

Chair, Phil Gage called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. 

 

Lawayne Harris moved that the minutes of the June 20, 2012 meeting be approved.  Jack 

Taylor seconded the motion.  With all in favor, the motion carried. 

 

Past and Future tournaments: – Dave Hand stated the Boys and Girls Club tournament 

has been canceled.  There are tournaments scheduled every weekend in September and 

October.  Brad Wilson stated that the Boys and Girls Club Tournament went to the 

Abilene Country Club.  Scott stated that the High School end of year tournament will be 

held October 14
th

. 

 

Review monthly operation report for June - August 2012 – Phil stated that the greens 

looked good.  June rounds were up 619 rounds, July up 445 rounds and August rounds up 

374.  Revenue was up in June and July.  Year to date rounds were up 1,940.  Dave 

decided not to renew the golf cart contract.  Membership total 125.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:55 p.m.  


